
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 12/13/2012 2:26:39 PM
To: O'Rourke, Shannon (Shannon.O'Rourke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Schultz,

Adam (adam.schultz@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Sierra Power Resolution

Thanks Shannon,

PG&E has been notified. Developer is having cash flow issues and needs a quick turnaround.

Thanks,

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Energy Market Development

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5906

From: O'Rourke, Shannon
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2012 2:23 PM
To: Simon, Jason
Cc: Schultz, Adam; Simon, Jason
Subject: RE: Sierra Power Resolution

Hi Jason,

I should have the bandwidth to complete the resolution by mid-January. Looking forward to
discussing this process with you.
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Best,

Shannon

Shannon O’Rourke

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone: 415.703.5574

Email: sfaannon.oUourfke@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Simon, Jason
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2012 1:21 PM 
To: O'Rourke, Shannon 
Subject: Sierra Power Resolution

Shannon,

What’s your workload look like in January? We need to get the resolution out in February 
which means we have to have it done probably mid-January. Assume it will take you 20 hours 
to complete.

Thanks,

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Energy Market Development

California Public Utilities Commission
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